
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 16, 2019 
 
 
Legal Notice 
Cancellation of Meetings: The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of 
Hospital Commissioners for Public Hospital District No. 1 of Mason County, 
Washington is hereby cancelled on December 24, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. in the Ellinor 
Room at Mason General Hospital, 901 Mt. View Drive.  Our next meeting will be 
held on January 14, 2020 in Ellinor Room 
 
Scott Hilburn 
Secretary 
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